Dear Members,

The next edition of EUGBC quarterly Newsletter (October - December, 2017 ) is planned to be released
at the end of this week, on December 22, 2017.

As always, the Council is glad to include members’ news and promotional materials in the Newsletter.

If interested, please submit your news (with relevant photos, logos, etc.) not later than December 21,
15:00.

Please see previous Newsletter of EUGBC on following link: www.eugbc.net/newsletter



http://eugbc.net/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/Newsletter-of-July_September-2017.pdf

